
"The only fence against the world 
is a thorough knowledge of it." 
 
--John Locke 
 
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
As a scholar in architecture, urban planning, landscape architecture or related 
fields, we thought you might be interested to receive the attached two tables of 
contents from recent issues of the Journal of Architectural and Planning Research 
(JAPR). 
 
For over twenty-five now, the Journal of Architectural and Planning Research has 
been an award-winning, scholarly, quarterly (double-blind, refereed) journal 
providing researchers and practicing professionals with up-to-date, innovative 
ideas and designs. JAPR includes subscribers and authors from around the world, 
and is the only fully blind refereed research journal affiliated with the AIA and the 
Royal Institute of British Architects. JAPR provides a link between theory and 
practice, focusing on areas including: 
* Architectural and design research, 
* Urban planning research, 
* Architectural design, interior design, and urban design. 
 
Do you want more information? Check out our web site www.lockescience.com, for 
information on subscription pricing and instructions on how to subscribe. 
 
JAPR is always, of course, looking for excellent manuscripts to consider for 
publication. At this time we have an additional interest in receiving manuscripts that 
link topics concerning sustainability to the other topics of JAPR. JAPR is also 
always interested in excellent quantitative research as well as excellent qualitative 
research. 
 
Original manuscripts and book reviews are published in JAPR only after careful 
review by members of our international board of editors. We work very hard at 
JAPR to bring authors' and reviewers' comments together to aid in the manuscript 
review and revision process. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. 
Email to: CustomerCare@LockeScience.com for information regarding 
subscriptions. 
Email to: JAPR@LockeScience.Com for information regarding manuscript 
submissions. 
 
You can also check our web site http://www.lockescience.com, for other sample 
articles, table of contents, information about the Journal and its editors, and 

http://www.lockescience.com/
mailto:CustomerCare@LockeScience.com
mailto:JAPR@LockeScience.Com
http://www.lockescience.com/


instructions for submitting manuscripts. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew D. Seidel 
Editor-in-Chief, Journal of Architectural and Planning Research 
Professor, Texas A&M University 
 


